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17th May 2019 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have recently reviewed our school uniform requirements for 2019/2020, in conjunction with pupils, 
school governors and a sample of parents. The requirements are largely unchanged from last year and are 
available to download from our website. Please ensure you make reference to this guidance when 
purchasing uniform ready for the start of school in September to avoid any confusion.  

A number of parents requested the introduction of a summer trouser option during the warm weather 
experienced last year. As a result, we have implemented a summer option to take effect in June and July 
each year (i.e. from May half-term). Therefore, in addition to the standard uniform items, pupils may wear a 
black/anthracite grey ‘tailored short trouser’ option. These are available at very reasonable prices from all 
the major supermarkets that stock school uniform.  

Although the 2019/2020 uniform requirements would not ordinarily come into force until September 2019, 
pupils are able to take advantage of this option if they wish from Monday 3rd June 2019.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. C. L. Hitchings 

HEADTEACHER 

 

 


